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Jordan Sprague

From: Jordan Sprague <jsprague@cityofseaside.us>
Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 8:32 AM
To: 'Mark Mead'; 'steve.ackley55@gmail.com'
Subject: FW: Sunset hills
Attachments: image.jpg; image.jpg; image.jpg; image.jpg; image.jpg; image.jpg; Att0342EC98.txt

Hello, 
 
Below is an email that was submitted for the subdivision project.  There are pictures attached. 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Jordan Sprague 
Community Development 
City of Seaside 
503.738.7100 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: MERILEE LAURENS [mailto:mergilee@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 6:41 PM 
To: cdadmin@cityofseaside.us 
Subject: Sunset hills 
 
The attached are photos of water coming down from hilltop on Fernwood The area ias adjacent to the emergency exit 
from the hospital.  
This is not an unusual amount and is often more.  
In addition to the emergency exit for sunami Broadway off hilltop is the only exit from the hill.  
This area cannot take additional water run off, or increased traffic. 
I agree with all of my neighbors that this request is not well thought out, and additional use of road and utilities will not 
be in the best interest of the Sunset Hills community. 
Merilee Laurens 
2007 Fernwood 
Seaside Oregon 
3609103582 
.  














